
Dear parents and carers, 
 

During this difficult time, even though our school is currently closed to all but a few 

children, we’re still here to support your child and your family in whatever way we can. 

We’ve gathered some resources to help you support your family with wellbeing, mental 

health, managing home learning and support services. We have put these in the Parents 

section of the website and hope you find this information helpful.  

If you have any concerns about how your child is coping or you need any other support 

from the school, please let us know by Class Dojo or you can telephone school on 01925 

224072 or email us on burtonwood_primary@omegamat.co.uk.  

We are very aware that some families may have lost income due to the lockdown and 

could now be struggling to provide meals for children. Free School Meals (FSM) are 

awarded to families due to them meeting criteria for potential financial hardship.  You can 

see the criteria on WBC's website https://www.warrington.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals.   

The school is currently issuing vouchers to families who come under the FSM scheme but 

the Universal Infant FSM scheme (whereby all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

receive a free meal at school regardless of the financial situation of the parents/carer) is not 

included in this.  If your circumstances have changed and your child is in KS1, direct 

enquiries to burtonwood_primary@omegamat.co.uk and we can ask for your status to be 

rechecked.  If children are in KS2, you should follow the link to WBC’s website and apply 

directly. 

We’re extremely grateful for all you are doing to keep your children safe at home and 

engaging with their learning. Though we very much miss seeing our school community on 

a daily basis, we can and will get through this together. 

 

Stay safe and we hope to see you all very soon. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Heather Muttock 

Head Teacher 
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